
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE: August 3, 2020   

 

TO: Buddy Alger, Heartland  Ronna Hoffman, Riverside 

 Brenda Anderson, Jordan Hills/Riverton  Kristie Howe, Antelope Canyon/Oakcrest 

 Rita Bouillon, South Valley  Michelle Kilcrease, Copper Cnyn/Mtn Shad 

 Patty Bowen, Copper Canyon  Baylee Lansford, Elk Meadows/Monte Vista 

 Leilani Brecht, Silver Crest  Jennifer Ludlow, West Jordan 

 Candie Checketts, Rosamond  Yajaira Martinez, Bluffdale/Terra Linda 

 Jerri Crawford, Oquirrh  Staci Moore, Jordan Ridge/Majestic 

 Meredith Doleac, Ridge View  Ann Pessetto, Silver Crest 

 Jay Eads, Mountain Point/Westland  Elizabeth Pollock, Ridge View/Rosamond 

 Karen Egan, Rose Creek  Joel Pullan, Riverton 

 Leslie Ewell, Daybreak          Kathe Riding, Majestic 

 Elizabeth Felt, Blackridge  Nanette Ririe, Monte Vista                              

 April Gaydosh, Westvale  Allyson Stovall, Southland/Welby 

 Laurie Goodsell, Westland  Todd Theobald, Daybreak 

 Karen Gorringe, Terra Linda  Cynthia Tingey, Bluffdale 

 Beverly Griffith, South Jordan   Courtney Titus, Kauri Sue Hamilton 

 Teri Griffiths, Kauri Sue Hamilton           Abram Yospe, Columbia  

          

FROM: Cody Curtis, Administrator of Schools   

 

SUBJECT: Local Conference Attendance – 2020-21  

 

 
 

You are eligible to attend a local conference during the 2020-21 school year.  The two local conferences 

are: 

 

 UAESP Winter Conference  February 11-12, 2021  St. George 

UAESP Summer Conference  June 17-19, 2021  Midway 

 

Local conference participants will receive a $500 stipend for winter and a $300 stipend for summer 

conference expenses. Please choose the conference you wish to attend, complete the information 

requested on the enclosed form, and return to Cody Curtis’ office by September 15th. The stipend will 

be deposited directly into your bank account prior to the conference date. You are responsible to 

register and pay for all costs associated with this conference. No school money (including the use 

of the school p-card) can be used to supplement or pay any costs related to this travel, including 

mileage. 

 

Please call Cody Curtis at (801)567-8167 or Nadine Page at (801)567-8186 if you have any further 

questions. 


